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The individuals that are elected in each school district should be responsible to 

discern what books should be in the school library.  The oversight of curriculum is 

their responsibility.  We do not need new laws in regards to this issue.  Keeping 

pornographic books, especially those done in a comic book format should not be 

available to our young children as educational materials.  

Also, parents should have access to see all the books available in their child’s library.  


